MARTHA'S VINEYARD

COMMISSION

November 11, 2020

Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast Regional Office

Attn: Brendan Mullaney

20 Riverside Drive

Lakeville, MA 02347

Re: Chapter 91 and 401 WQC Transmittal No. X286505 (Tisbury Marine Terminal)

Dear Mr. Mullaney,

Given the information we’ve been provided to date, the Martha’s Vineyard Commission’s has concerns as they relate to
the water quality component of the Tisbury Marine Terminal project proposal. They are reflected in the question below:

*  What was the extent of the Activity & Use Limitation (AUL) surrounding area for the 2013 Mass DEP
inspection? Please provide a map.

¢ Upon dredging, what sort of separation techniques will be employed to minimize suspended silt and,
consequently, the impacts of silt-clay disturbance and the contaminants they possess?

e Upon completion of separation, what is the proposed fate of these contaminants?

We look forward to receiving additional information related to the items above.

Sincerely,

—

Daniel Doyle, MVC Special Projects Planner
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